
IMPORTANT 
MESSAGE!

Foreword

Hello friends of historical rallying,

Welcome to our monthly news from the world of historical rallying and from RREvents, the     
organizers of Coppa d́Europa and Coppa d́Europa GT.

CLOSING DATE FOR ENTRIES

We have to inform you that as of today, 10 January, we are unfortunately no longer able to accept 
entries!
Our possible hotel and parking contingents have been reached.
However, as we know from experience that there are still some cancellations before the rally, all 
those who would still like to take part will be put on our waiting list.....
We ask for your understanding.We ask for your understanding.


